From: Melva Velasquez

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Northern Pass
Date: Tuesday, December 19, 2017 10:49:05 AM

Melva Velasquez
149Aldworth Manor Rd
Harrisville, NH 03450

December 16, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I am against the Northern Pass. | love New Hampshire and do not want to see the devastation of its
natural beauty as clear cutting is made to give way for this project. Tourism which is so important to our
economy will be affected by letting this happen. The jobs being promise are few and only temporary
and our electric rates will be affected. Please stop the Northern Pass project.

Sincerely,
Melva Velasquez
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